
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

13 December 2023 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Year 1 – Work Showcase Event, 9.00am Friday 15 December 2023 
 

We would like to invite all our Year 1 parents/carers to join us in class at 
9.00am on Friday 15 December 2023 for our Work Showcase Event.  
This will give you the opportunity to see what work your child has been 
doing this term.   You will need to stay for the whole session. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the day. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs R Booth     Mrs J Lillie 
Year 1 Curriculum & Achievement Leaders 
 


